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19 June 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As you know, this term we are working on the important preparatory work for Post 18 destinations.  For many students this will be 

university, however there are many other Post 18 options including apprenticeships (higher or degree), a year in industry, full time 

employment or a gap year.   

A key event this term for all Year 12 students is a university experience day at Sheffield Hallam University on Friday 12th July 

2024.  Students will meet at the Hallam Square Entrance at 9.30am sharp (we will provide detailed instructions, including photos 

of our meeting point, the week prior to the event). The day will include sessions on Applying to University, “How do I Budget for 

University?”, How to Write a Good Personal Statement, a Subject Talk and a Campus Tour. Students will receive a sign-up link 

to select into a subject talk to ensure the day is tailored towards their own interests. Sheffield Hallam University also offer a range 

of degree apprenticeships that will be of interest to some students.  

There will be opportunities for students to purchase lunch at one of the campus cafés, however, we would recommend bringing a 

packed lunch. There may be some independent time over lunch but students will be expected to remain on campus. 

In addition, we are holding our in-school careers day on Tuesday 16th July, when all students are expected to be in school from 

8.35am – 2.55pm (the normal timetable is suspended on this day).   

I would be grateful if you could complete the return the attached consent form about the Sheffield Hallam visit to the Sixth Form 

Office by Friday 28th June 2024. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions about these events or about the Post 18 process.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ms R. Pattinson 

Assistant Director of Sixth Form – Head of Year 12 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

SHEFFIELD HALLAM UNIVERSITY TASTER DAY – FRIDAY 12TH JULY 2024 PLEASE RETURN TO THE SIXTH FORM 

OFFICE BY WEDNESDAY 3RD JULY. 

 

Student Name:        Form:     

I give permission for my child to attend the Sheffield Hallam University Taster Day on Friday 12th July, meeting at the Hallam 

Square entrance at 9.30am.    

I give permission for my child to travel to Sheffield Hallam University independently and make their own way home at the end of 

the event at approximately 2.45pm.  

Name of Parent/ Carer:               

Signature of Parent / Carer:         Date:       

Emergency Contact Telephone Number:           
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